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From: Joe White
To: CED AMCO REGS (CED sponsored)
Subject: Alcohol delivery
Date: Thursday, November 19, 2020 7:15:54 PM


To whom it may concern,


I would like to see the proposal to make the delivery and carry out of beer and wine by local licensed restaurants
become law.


It has worked very well so far for those in the restaurant industry.


Thank you,


Joe White
Uncle Joe’s Pizzeria
907-229-5682



mailto:amco.regs@alaska.gov






Submitted By Comment
12/9/2020 3:12:45 AM
Jaipur, RJ, IN
Anonymous User


good
checkout my blog
https://financeUnlocks.blogspot.com/


11/19/2020 9:42:58 AM
Wasilla, AK, US
Anonymous User


Can you please please include club licenses that
also sell food. We are sitting on a lot of
expensive inventory that we are unable to move
while we are struggling to pay rent.








 


 


 
Department of Commerce, Community,  


and Economic Development 
 


Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 
 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 


Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350 


MEMORANDUM 


          TO: Alcoholic Beverage Control Board DATE:  December 22, 2020 


          FROM: Jane P. Sawyer, Regulations Specialist 
 


RE:  Regulations Project – 
Curbside/Home Delivery – 
emergency regulation 
becoming permanent 


 
 
At the November 2020 special meeting, the board adopted emergency regulations regarding 
curbside pickup and home delivery of alcoholic beverages; they became effective November 17, 
2020, and expire March 16, 2021. At the same time, the board sent out the emergency 
regulations out for public comment to consider making them permanent. The emergency 
regulation was out for about 33 days closing on December 21, 2020. Comments were received.  
 
The regulations would do the following: 


• 3 AAC 304.185(g) removes the sunset date of November 15, 2020.  


• 3 AAC 304.920 is repealed and readopted for logical progression. The section still outlines 
privileges, requirements, and responsibilities of a licensee regarding curbside pickup of alcoholic 
beverages, but the new language is (d) which allows for the COVID-19 health outbreak regulations 
to be in place until the expiration of the governor’s November 15, 2020 order, any extensions or 
renewals of the order, or any new adoptions of orders suspending Title 4 provisions. It also defines 
“curbside pickup” and “factory sealed” for the purposes of this section.  


• 3 AAC 304.925 is repealed and readopted for logical progression. The section still outlines 
privileges, requirements, and responsibilities of a licensee regarding home delivery of alcoholic 
beverages, but the new language is (b) which allows for the COVID-19 health outbreak regulations 
to be in place until the expiration of the governor’s November 15, 2020 order, any extensions or 
renewals of the order, or any new adoptions of orders suspending Title 4 provisions. It also defines 
“factory sealed” and “meal” for the purposes of this section.  


Options for the board: 


• Vote to adopt emergency regulations as permanent 


• Substantially amend and put out for public comment 


• Send back to staff for revisions 


• Close the project without action – this option will still leave the emergency regulations 
in effect through March 16, 2021. 
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November 19, 2020 
 
 
VIA EMAIL  
 
Alaska Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
c/o Alaska Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 
550. W. 7th Ave Ste 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
  
 


Re: Emergency Regulations for Pickup and Delivery Should Be Permanent  
 
Dear Alaska Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, 
 
 
 Today we received a notice from your Regulations Specialist that the emergency 


regulations providing for curbside pickup and delivery of certain alcoholic beverages during the 


Covid-19 pandemic have been extended through March. I am writing to respectfully urge the 


Board to make these regulation changes permanent. 


 I was the Director of the Alaska Alcoholic Beverage Control Board from 2014-2017. Prior 


to that, I was a career prosecutor who tried many DUI cases in both Texas and Alaska, including 


DUI Manslaughter cases. When I was the Director of the ABC, I attended national conferences 


with my fellow regulators from other states. Because other states permitted home delivery of 


alcoholic beverages, there were periodically presentations regarding the pros and cons of home 


delivery as they affected the DUI rate. The states whose geography and lack of public 


transportation required more private vehicle travel for any and all errands saw the most benefit 


from permitting home delivery of alcohol. While curbside pickup was also discussed, it was the 


ability to deliver alcoholic beverages to the home that had the most impact on public safety. 


1503 W. 31ST  AVENUE, SUITE 202F 
ANCHORAGE, AK 99503 
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 At that time, Alaska had never permitted home delivery or even curbside pickup of 


alcoholic beverages, with a select few specific exceptions, such as catering a wedding at a home. 


I did not see an opportunity to convince the Board and public that allowing home delivery would 


increase safety around alcohol, rather than decrease it. Covid-19 has changed that. 


 As the Board is aware, Alaska has a drinking and driving problem. DUI is pervasive in our 


state, despite some of the stiffest criminal penalties in the nation. Part of the problem is that many 


areas of the state lack meaningful public transportation options, and in many communities package 


stores and bars and restaurants are far away from Alaskan’s homes. A person who wants to drink 


a beer, glass of wine, or a cocktail with their meal must travel in a private vehicle to do so, and 


necessarily must travel home again once the beverage has been consumed. The temptation to drive 


after drinking is obvious. 


 Having the emergency regulations in place for a full year without incident has permitted 


the Board and the public to see what happens when curbside pickup and home delivery is allowed. 


The answer is that nothing bad has happened, and it is likely that drunk driving on Alaska’s roads 


has been prevented. Moving Alaska forward with proactive changes to its outdated regulations 


would create at least one positive outcome of the pandemic. The Board should vote to make the 


emergency regulations permanent. 


 
      Respectfully, 


 
THE LAW OFFICE OF BRADLY A. CARLSON, L.L.C. 


 


      
Cynthia A. Franklin 





